From:

To: Sandra Maurer; City Council

Subject: PLEASE VOTE FOR St. Vincent de Paul Housing site construction!
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 1:44:50 PM

Ms. Maurer:

Thank you so much for reconsidering your vote for the Saint Vincent de Paul housing project at Gravenstein. I hope
you, Vice Mayor Zollman, Council Member McLewis, and your other colleagues on the Council will let the project
go forward so Saint Vincent de Paul can provide housing and services for more homeless people in Sebastopol and
beyond.

Please, please, please vote this through! The money has been raised, and more is committed.

We worked so hard on the 50 unit St. Vincent de Paul Commons permanent supportive housing site in Santa Rosa,
even with the big challenge of construction during the pandemic, and prices quadrupling! And the Commons opened
earlier this year!!!

We are determined to house our homeless community members!
Most sincerely,
Helen Volhontseff

Grant Writer
St. Vincent de Paul Sonoma County

Sent from my iPhone





